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To Our Community Partner, 

On behalf of The Colony Club, I am inviting you to become a donor or sponsor for our 
upcoming fundraiser, our Annual Fashion Show, celebrating 75 years of service to the Ocean 
City community. This unforgettable event will be held June 10, 2025, and it is our primary 
source of annual fund-raising.  Your support as a donor or sponsor would be greatly 
appreciated.  

The Colony Club is a volunteer non-profit organization dedicated to developing and supporting 
programs and projects to improve the local community.  We are a member of the New Jersey 
State Federation of Women’s Clubs (NJSFWC) dedicated to empowering the next generation of 
local young women through scholarships and other achievement awards and activities.  

Through our fundraising efforts, we provide scholarships to young women graduating from 
Ocean City High School (OCHS). In addition, we provide Achievement Awards to 8th graders at 
the local Intermediate School, and sponsor a Spelling Bee for 5th graders.   Furthermore, each 
year we support a deserving OCHS junior year woman by sponsoring her attendance at the 
NJSFWC Girl’s Career Institute held at Rutgers University.  In addition, we provide financial 
contributions to many local non-profit service organizations such as  CASA, OCNJ Cares, CARA , 
OC Historical Museum to name a few. In 2024, through our fundraising efforts, The Colony Club 
provided over $12,000 in education-related financial support to the Ocean City community. 

Please see the attached details for this main fundraising event, The 75th Anniversary Fashion 
Show, and how to you can support our efforts. All donations are recognized at the event with 
signage, program listing, our newsletter, and through our Facebook and Instagram accounts. 
We hope we can count on your participation and contribution.

Thank you for your kind consideration of this request.  For more information, please visit our 
website at www.colonyclubocnj.com or contact me directly. 
Sincerely,

Catherine Ferber
75th Anniversary Fashion Show Chair
215.630.6895     
catfer87@comcast.net
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